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  UPF-South America Hosts ILC Webinar on the Reunification of 
Korea 

 
 
South America—UPF-South America held an 
International Leadership Conference (ILC) 
webinar with the following theme: “The 
reunification of Korea and world peace through 
interdependence, mutual prosperity and 
universal values, in celebration of the 70th 

anniversary of the Korean War.” 
 

  

  

  

  International Media Association for Peace Is Launched in Brazil 
 
 
Rio de Janeiro, Brazil—UPF-Brazil held the 
inauguaral meeting of IMAP-Brazil, with the 
theme “The Role of Media in 
Times of Crisis.”  
 

  

  

  

  Ambassadors for Peace Celebrate UPF Anniversary 
 
 
Tirana, Albania—Around 130 Ambassadors for 
Peace from Albania and Kosovo celebrated the 
15thanniversary of the 
founding of UPF.  
 

  

  

  

  International Day of Peace Observed in Moscow 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—Ambassadors for Peace and 
other public figures joined a UPF celebration of 
the UN International Day of 
Peace 2020.  
 

  

  

  

  Online Education Yields ‘Excellent’ Results 
 

  



 

 

 
Bangkok, Thailand—More than 400 participants 
registered for two UPF-Asia Pacific online 
education programs, which were rated highly by 
graduates. 
 

  

  

  COVID-19 Shows ‘Urgent Need’ for Solidarity, UN Chief Tells 
Nobel Forum 

 
 
New York, USA—The COVID-19 pandemic has 
highlighted the need for global solidarity and 
greater international cooperation, and must be 
turned into an opportunity for fundamental 
change, UN Secretary-General António Guterres 
said in a recent keynote address to the Nobel 

Peace Prize Forum. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 6: UN International Day of Zero Tolerance for 

Female Genital Mutilation 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


